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Republic of the Philippines

PBepartment of Education

REGION IV-A CALABARZON
CITYSCHOOLS DIVISION OF THE CITY OF TAYABAS

17 MAY 2023

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 139 s. 2023

RAPID ASSESSMENT OF DAMAGES REPORT (RADaR) USER SIM CARD
REGISTRATION

To:  OIC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Heads, Public Elementary and Secondary Schools
Heads, Unit/Section
All Others Concerned

1. In relation to DepEd Memorandum: DRRMS-05-15-2023-0004 RE: Rapid
Assessment of Damages Report (RADaR) user Sim Card Registration, this Office
encourages all School Heads and School DRRM Coordinators to comply with the
«“3im Card Law” by registering their SIM Cards before the deadline on July 25,
2023. Failure to register may result in SIM card deactivation, causing delay in
reporting on the RADaR applications and hindering its smooth operations.

2. You may access the SIM registration website (Globe and Smart) or
application (DITO) through:

a. Globe: https://new.globe.com.ph/simreg

b. Smart: https://smart.com.ph/simreg

c. DITO: https:/ /dito.ph/RegisterDITO

3. Attached is DRRMS-05-15-2023-0004 for reference.

4. Immediate dissemination and strict compliance of thi
desired.

memorandum is
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MEMORANDUM No: DRRMS-05-15-2023-0004

FOR - REGIONAL DRRM COORDINATORS
DIVISION DRRM COORDINATORS
SCHOOL DRRM ! COORDINATORS

C

<

FROM . ATTY. CHRISTIA¥ E. RIVERO, Ed. D.
Directordy, Diszster Risk Reduction & Management Service (DRRMS)
SUBJECT - RAPID ASSESSMENT OF DAMAGES REPORT (RADaR) USER SIM
CARD REGISTRATION
DATE - 15 May 2023

In compliance with the provisions of Philippine Republic Act No. 11934, also known as the
"SIM Card Law,” which requires the registration of SIM cards before activation, the Disaster
Risk Reduction and Management Service (DRRMS) hereby requests all DRRM Information
System (DRRMIS) users to register their SIM cards.

It is imperative that all existing SIM card subscribers comply with the law by registering
their SIM cards within one hundred eighty (180) days from the act's effectivity to avoid
automatic deactivation. The official registration period concluded on April 26, 2023, and
the Department of Information and Communications Technology may extend it for a
maximum of one hundred twenty (120) days.

Therefore, we urge you to take immediate action to ensure that your SIM cards are
registered before the deadline on July 25, 2023. Failure to register may result in SIM card
deactivation, causing delays in reporting on the RADaR application and hindering its
smooth operation.

You may access the SIM registration website (Globe and Smart) or application (DITO)
through:

e Globe: https://new.globe.com.ph/simreg

e Smart: It e eg

e DITO: hitps: //dito.ph/R TO

Should you have any questions or require clarifications, kindly contact Mr. Jomel lan
Grageda of the DRRMS at jomel.grageda@deped.gov.ph and drrmo@deped.gov.ph.

For your appropriate action.



